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November 30, 2022 
 
 
To: Pastors, Elders and Sabbath School Personnel. 
 
 
Re: Sabbath School Training, December 4 – 6, 2022 
 
The East Jamaica Conference, Sabbath School Department wishes to express much 
thanks and appreciation to all those persons who have already registered for our  
up-coming Mission First, Sabbath School Training Programme scheduled for 
December 4 - 6, 2022.   
 
We now anticipate seeing you, as together we learn new strategies to enrich our 
Sabbath School Ministries, especially in light of a post pandemic world.  
 
As we prepare for such initiative, please take note of the following: 
 
1.Sunday, December 4, 2022, we will begin at 3:00 p.m. sharp. Please make every 
effort to join on time 
2. Please be prepared to take notes. 
3. Our first major presenter will be Dr. Samuel Telemaque from IAD. 
4. Please ensure that all Sabbath School Personnel’s in your church are registered  
5. Persons who are not officers in the Sabbath School Department who have interests 
may also join our training. 
6. The link will be sent out shortly  
7. Please pray earnestly for the success of this initiative  
 
Thanks for your cooperation.  And remember; the work will not be done until the Lord 
comes, then we will hear well done. 
 
 
Your faithful servant in the Master’s service, 
 
 
 
 
Pastor Anthony Baugh 
Director 
Sabbath School & Personal Ministries Dept. 
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